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It is my pleasure to run for re-election to the North Carolina Board of Pharmacy.  I’ve had the distinct 

honor to serve on the board since 2018.  My desire is to serve an additional term as I feel my work on 

the board is not done.  My passion and drive to protect the health, safety and welfare of North Carolina 

remains a top priority.  As our profession evolves so quickly, I want to stand together with other 

pharmacist to protect our profession and the patients we serve.   

Here is a little about me, I currently reside in Asheboro, NC where I was born and raised.  I graduated 

from UNC-Chapel Hill School of Pharmacy in 2002 with my Doctor of Pharmacy degree.  I begin my 

career in pharmacy as a pharmacy intern and staff pharmacist with Eckerd Drug from 1999-2003.  In 

2003 I became a clinical and staff pharmacist with Prevo Drug.  In 2013, I purchased Prevo Drug and 

became the pharmacy manager.  It has been my lifelong dream to be a pharmacy owner, and I am 

blessed to serve my community in this role.   I have also served as pharmacy manager for the Hospice of 

Piedmont in Asheboro since 2018.  In 2019, I because a National Board-Certified Health and Wellness 

Coach (NBC-HWC).  I opened Prevo Wellness in 2019, where I provide health coaching for clients with 

diabetes, hypertension and those who want to quit smoking.    

I currently serve on the Randolph County Board of Health and the Asheboro / Randolph Chamber of 

Commerce Board of Directors. 

I am a past board member for Uwharrie Charter Academy where I served from 2015-2022. 

I am a proud NCAP member and have been a preceptor for UNC-Chapel Hill, Campbell and Wingate 

School of Pharmacies for over 10 years.  

During my time on the Board of Pharmacy, I served as vice president in 2020-2021 and president from 

2021-2022 during the height of COVID.  I have served on the Budget and Finance, Workplace Conditions, 

Remote Order Entry and Patient Counseling Committees.  In 2022, I represented North Carolina at the 

National Board of Pharmacy (NABP) by serving on the task force for Workplace Conditions.  I also served 

on the joint committee with the NC Medical Board to implement SL 2021-110 to provide the state 

standing orders for birth control pills, nicotine replacement, prenatal vitamins, PEP medications and 

glucagon. It is my mission to empower pharmacist to practice at the top of their license. 

 

 


